
 

        

Circular Number: 015 

Tuesday 1​st​ August, 2017 

 

       Dear Parents/Caregivers, ​Assalaamu alaikum​.  

1. Our school’s ​Student of the Month for July is         

Mohammed Hamza Khan ​of the 5-7 Year Old        

children’s class.  

Hamza is a hardworking student who has       

impressed his teacher and classmates by      

displaying exceptional behaviour all of the time. In        

addition, he has achieved a good result in his test. 

2. Parent-Teacher Meetings will be held to discuss       

the performance, progress and behaviour of the       

students during the coming weekend on: 

 

                 ​  Saturday 5 ​and ​Sunday 6 August ​.  

3. It is cold during this time of the year so please           

ensure that your children are wearing jackets and        

socks when they come for classes, especially on        

weekdays during the evening. 

4. Madrasah will be closed for ​Eid-ul-Adhaa Holidays       

from  

 

      ​  ​Friday 1 September​ to  ​Friday 8 September ​.  

5. Our printer is malfunctioning so this issue of the         

newsletter as well as future issues will be only be          

published on our website and Facebook page until        

the problem is fixed. An SMS text version will also          

be sent out to parents.  

6. Home Time Safety Issue: Please be reminded that        

if you have children in the 8-10 or 5-7 classes, you           

are required to come upstairs and pick them up         

from their classroom for their safety. Please come        

yourself or you may send an adult sibling, etc but          

do not ask another child to get your children. 

 

 

7. Extra help​: If your child is on ​Qaa‘idah lessons or          

struggling in Qur’aan reading and not      

progressing quickly enough, the Principal is      

happy to give extra time and help to your child          

outside madrasah hours until they complete the       

Qaa‘idah and can read the Qur’aan by       

themselves.  

 

Please call or text on ​021 0265 7910 to book a           

time.  

8. Please make use of our YouTube channel for        

revising lessons during the holidays especially if       

your child is on Arabic Qaa’idah or learning short         

soorahs from Juz’ ‘Amma. Go to  

youtube.com/waikatoislamicschool on your   

computer or open the YouTube app on your        

phone/tablet and search for “Waikato Islamic      

School.” 

Alternatively, you can use the Ayat      

Qur’aan-learning software on your computer or      

personal device. See our website for more       

information. 

9. If you have any outstanding fees, please pay        

them as soon as possible.  

Fees are due on the ​10​th of every month for ​as           

long as a student remains enrolled​. 

You can preferably pay by internet/phone      

banking into WMA’s madrasah account:  

                                   ​02-0320-0143860-07  

or pay cash in person. If you cannot afford to          

pay, please inform us. 

Was-salaamu alaikum​. 
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